
 
Preparations for NextGen for CJA Attorneys 
 
CJA Panel Members: 
 
On August 2, 2021, the U.S. District Court for the District of Colorado will be upgrading its Case 
Management/Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF) to the Next Generation of CM/ECF 
(NextGen). CJA attorneys will only need one individual upgraded PACER account to file in the 
District starting August 2, 2021.  In order to prepare for NextGen, you must upgrade your 
individual/non-exempt PACER account.  You will no longer need your exempt PACER 
account, the login for which is preceded by “x=”, to file in this District starting August 2nd, as you 
will be able to toggle between exempt and non-exempt status within the NextGen CM/ECF 
system itself. 
 
Follow the instructions attached to this email or visit CM/ECF NextGen | US District Court of 
Colorado (uscourts.gov) to upgrade your individual/non-exempt PACER account now.   
If you wait until on or after August 2nd, you will have to follow a different set of instructions 
which will be sent at a later time. 
 
For additional information or assistance, please contact the PACER Service Center via email at 
pacer@psc.uscourts.gov or by phone at 800-676-6856. 
 
 
Jeffrey P. Colwell 
Clerk of Court 
US District Court – District of Colorado 
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